
NURSERY Words 

    
7 March 2025 (Spring Term Week 8) - COMPLETE 1.45 
 
Principal's Blog 
Read Mr Wilding’s blog, “Acts of Purpose - Why Teachers Come to School”  
 
This week at Nursery 
This week has been jam packed with fun and exciting activities. Aside from topic 
work on Volume for the older children and People Who Help Us for the younger 
class, there have been extra exciting days… 
 
Shrove Tuesday was an opportunity for the children to learn about the reason 
we celebrate it and the reason for pancakes. 

  

                  
 

https://bit.ly/43qdDQk


Storytime with Chris​
One of our site controllers came and read the children a story. They were 
mesmerised for the duration whilst he used different voices and changed the 
intonation in his voice. We can’t wait for the next storytime session with Chris. 
 

                                          
 
Wednesday - Forest School  
To link in with World Book Day, Mr P read by the campfire the story of The Three 
Billy Goats Gruff. They all then went to create their own bridges across the ditch, 
collecting branches from The Thicket.    

            
 



         
 
Thursday - World Book Day  ​
Please click here to go to our montage of photos from World Book Day today. 
There was an array of literacy activities, from drawing the bowl of fruit from 
Handa’s Surprise to acting out the story of The Three Billy Goats Gruff. I wonder 
how many books your children can remember talking about today? 

     

                                        
 
Friday - A Story with the Librarian     
Ms Murphy came down from Juniors to read a story. As usual she came bearing 
gifts of new books, stickers and activities to complete.  

                               

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DbdEUcyFmOmQGC9jtd7mkbBZJbTuscddGhiXF5J9DO0/edit?tab=t.0


   
 

Bumble Bees have been talking about people who help us. This may be family 
members or extending to those who work in the community like firefighters, the 
police or a teacher. 
 

 
 
Next week.. 
Bumble Bees -  Places I like to Visit 
Busy Bees/Beehive - Weight 
 
Reminders: 

●​ Please see the letter here which was sent out regarding the Easter 
Nursery Holiday Club. Closing date for booking is Friday 14 March 

●​ It is Claires Court Charity Week from Monday 17- Friday 21 March. 
Nursery will be having a pyjama day on Thursday 20 March. A letter 
with more information will follow. 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bZ6gVRFNyQyxUvKXFUjNbytk1UM61TCZKY8ryesiO7M/edit?tab=t.0

